The important thing to remember is that you have
started the process and the more people involved
the easier and more inclusive it will become, the
process is a journey both of self realisation when
understanding our own unconscious bias and of
working together to find solutions for our work
spaces.

Thank you for being part of this design
process and we hope you have discovered
valuable tools to use in the next stage of your
commitment to ensuring a more inclusive
work space.



